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Students Screen Special Olympics Athletes
at Metro Games at Queens College

Eight NYCPM students recently participated in the Healthy Athletes and Fit Feet Program at the 
Metro Games at Queens College, part of the Special Olympics of New York, as volunteer doctors 
screening for foot deformities among the athletes involved. The Fit Feet Program gathers data 
that, it is hoped, will ultimately provide the athletes with appropriate shoes, better socks and 
foot care education. Pictured at the event are, from left to right: Front row: students Marisa 
Aranyanvickul, Josana Joseph, An Nguyen. Back row: students Sara Mohamed, Dayana Sawh, 
Aamir Ahmed, Sunil Kumar Jeganathan, Gaston Mike Liu, and Pamela S. Ho�man, DPM and 
Glenn Weiss, DPM, an alumnus of NYCPM.


